
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Important notice regarding ICO 
mailing list subscriptions 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
1. The Executive Director would like to inform ICO Members and observers about an 
ongoing technical issue with the Organization’s mailing platform.  Due to problems with 
certain recipient domains, some contacts have recently been erroneously unsubscribed 
from our mailing lists and are no longer receiving ICO communications.  
 
2. She would like to assure Members and observers that the Secretariat is actively 
monitoring the situation in collaboration with a technical support team from the 
platform. 
 
3. The Secretariat understands the importance of uninterrupted communication. 
Therefore, to ensure the timely dissemination of ICO-related information and documents 
and to mitigate any disruptions caused, a temporary Outlook mailing list will be created 
for the affected contacts. The Secretariat is also exploring alternative mailing platforms 
and will keep ICO Members and observers updated. 
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